
Our thanks to all participants of the “IT in Logistics GigaCon” conference
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We would like to thank all participants for coming to our talk “Improving logistic processes by
use of EDI solutions” held during the conference “IT in Logistics GigaCon” on April, the 26th in
Poznań. We hope that the conference has matched fully your expectations and we will be
pleased to meet you again.
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